
 

 

 

Are you 

concerned 
about a 

child? 
If  you have any concerns 
please contact the 
designated safeguarding 
staff  responsible for 
safeguarding and child 
protection in our school. 
 
Safeguarding is everyone’s 
responsibility - the whistle blowing 
policy is intended to encourage and 
enable you to raise serious concerns 
within the school. 

 
Designated Safeguarding Lead 
Miss E Jackson (Headteacher) 
 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Leads 
Mrs C Westwood (SENCO) 
Mrs J Neilson (FSW) 
 
 


